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Friday 27th October 2023 
 

Closed Christmas Hamper Edition 
 

PRESIDENT’S PEN 
 
The forecast looks good for what is set to be a cracker of a Closed Christmas Hamper. Entries this 
year have ballooned from 65 last year to 113 this year, this is such a great result and I thank our 
members for their support. There has been some trying weather conditions over the last few days, 
but the course is looking great, thanks Ben, Dave and Todd for your efforts. Shout out to Wendy in 
the kitchen in advance for preparing the hearty meal that will be available post your round 
tomorrow. Thanks to members of the executive for the behind the scenes work to make sure this 
event runs smoothly, I am looking forward to the day, see you on the course or in the clubrooms. 
Good Luck and Good Golfing. 
 
TE NGUTU GOLF CLUB NOW AVAILABLE 
 
Te Ngutu Golf Club app is now available. Check out the poster at the end of this newsletter for 
download instructions. Full Closed Christmas Hamper results will be published in the app that same 
day for viewing.  
 
CLOSED CHRISTMAS HAMPER – WHAT YOU NEED TO KNOW 
 
All tee times are published in the GOLF NZ app, for your reference at the time of writing they have 
been included in this newsletter and will be sent out in the app later today. There is an additional $5 
haggle running for those members interested, it is played over two rounds which will also include 
the open hamper. All haggle money is returned to the prize pool for this event. Men should note 
that you will be auto enrolled into the Luxton Trophy in which the 2nd round is the following week. 
Junior golfers will be auto enrolled into L J (Jack) Tecofsky Cup which will be awarded to the best 
stableford round on the day. Post round a meal will be available for purchase. $15 includes cooked 
ham and vegetables, Wendy will have EFTPOS in the kitchen available for the day. Prize giving will 
take place as quickly as possible once the last cards have been entered and results collated. Prizes 
will be allocated to 1 9 Hole Ladies Division, 1 Ladies Division and 3 Men’s Divisions. There will be 
four accuracy shots out on course and of course twos. Any questions on the day please see Robert 
in the shop. 
 
OPEN CHRISTMAS HAMPER 
 
Our open Christmas Hamper is fast approaching as well. It is set down for Sunday 19th November, 
posters have been delivered across Taranaki clubs and entries from out of town have started to roll 
in. Please either book online or see Robert to secure your spot, do not be late and miss out! 
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